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Dear Sir / Madam,   
 
The Local Government Staff Commission welcomes the opportunity to take part in the 
consultation of the Financial Reporting (Department and Public Bodies) Bill.  
 
The Bill was considered at the Commission’s Audit Committee meeting on Tuesday 24th 
August and it was agreed that there were no clauses of the Bill that required amendment.  
 
The Commission therefore proposes no changes.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if any further information required. 
 
Kind Regards. 
 

 
 
Helen Hall 
Director of Corporate Services 
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